
 

 

Proposed MetroAccess Changes 
 

The FY2026 Proposed Budget includes proposed expansion of service hours on Metrorail 
and proposed revised Metrobus network as previously approved by the Board.  To the 
extent that these changes increase the service hours or service area, MetroAccess 
services will, as required by federal law, expand to meet those requirements.  Otherwise, 
the service area and service hours will remain fixed as per existing Board policy. 

 
  


